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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing to voice my experience of the disaster that is the Rozelle Interchange.   
 
The Interchange has caused extreme congestion all around our local area leading to lengthy 
delays & extensive traffic chaos. I have personally witnessed several near misses due to people 
trying to cut into lanes at the last minute due to trying to get through the traffic caused by this 
monstrosity. 
 
This needs to be fixed - now.  
 
It seems that the Western Suburbs and other areas that use the M8 and Rozelle Interchange were 
considered during planning but you seem to have completely forgotten the people who live here 
and have to endure the chaos that this unnecessary toll road has caused to locals and local traffic. 
 
This has had a drastic effect on the morning traffic through Lilyfield, Leichhardt, Balmain and 
Rozelle areas. A trip which previously took 10-15 mins can now take an hour or longer - that's 
completely unacceptable. People living in outer areas of Sydney can get into the CBD quicker 
than we can - how can that be? Rozelle Interchange - that's how! 
 
Please fix this mess now. 
 
Regards 

 
 




